
  

 
 
 
 

April 28, 2022 
 

 
Dear AUB Students and Professors, 
 
We hope that you are doing well. 
 
In line with our University Calendar, Labor Day, May 1, falls on a Sunday; accordingly Monday, 
May 2, 2022 will be observed as a holiday instead.  
 
For the occasion of Eid Al Fitr, Tuesday, May 3 and Wednesday, May 4 will be observed as 
holidays. 
 
The Office of the Registrar will be closed from May 2 to May 4 inclusive. 
 
For document requests, please make sure to take into consideration that May 2, 3, and 4 along 
with the weekend are non-working days. Accordingly count only working days to meet your 
expected document delivery dates. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Office of the Registrar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


